Jan 25", 2021

To Whom it May Concern,

As an Oregon Liquor Store Agent (#1237), | urge you to vote YES on HB2740.
The cost of doing business and the cost of living has risen far beyond the rate of our compensation.
An increase in compensation is desperately needed to keep our businesses in good condition and to be

able to pay our “front line workers” a decent wage.

Sincerely,
Britt Bauer
Oregon Liquor Agent 1237

Beaverton, Oregon 97005



